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Current advice from the Department of Health had said that research showed mobile phone use
“affects brain activity”, although it conceded there were “significant gaps in our scientific
knowledge”.

  

But a draft of a new advisory leaflet for parents now makes clear that precautions need not be
taken when it comes to children.

  

More...
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